OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE



County of Allegheny

101 COURTHOUSE ◆ 436 GRANT STREET PITTSBURGH, PA 15219 PHONE (412) 350-6500 ◆ FAX (412) 350-6512

March 23, 2006

Honorable Rich Fitzgerald President, Allegheny County Council 119 Courthouse 436 Grant Street Pittsburgh, PA 15219

RE: Council Bill 2414-06

Dear Rich,

I respectfully request that Council Bill 2414-06, approving the reappointment of Steven G. Zylstra as a Board Member of the Community College of Allegheny County, be withdrawn.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Dan Onorato

Sincerel

Allegheny County Chief Executive